12/19/2019
To Whom it may concern,

We the owners James and Misty Welch of West Ky Janitorial LLC are formally resigning from
cleaning the Marshall County Judicial Building due to personal reasons outside of the Marshall County
Judicial Building effective immediately. December 19" 2019

I wanted to let you know that we greatly appreciate your business for the past year and a half and
harbor no ill feelings about the Marshall County Judicial Building.

Thank you,

James and Misty Welch
West Ky Janitorial LLC



